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Dear Senate Finance Committee members:

In this time period of little money to go around for all the things we need in this state I support
bringing in new revenue sources. SB 92 will rectify a mistake made years ago by restructuring
Alssk’s corporate income tax to equally apply the tax to all companies in Alaska including S
corporations. The potenial $100-150 million in annual revenue would go a long way and
providing money to solve our educational finance situation. Please vote for this bill. I think it’s
a good way to help resolve some of our finance issues.

Respectfully,
Nina Faust
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